
August 2024

We are seeking your financial support in the Portland Council PTA Clothing Center effort to assist
the many Portland Public Schools students who need clothing.

Last school year we helped nearly 1,100 students and look forward to assisting many more this year.
With a goal to provide each student with two new pairs of jeans and five new pairs of underwear and
socks, we rely on your caring and generosity. We have many schools that are overwhelmingly
generous, but we need the help of everyone, so our students have the clothing and shoes to attend
school with pride. We honor your continued support of this worthy program that since 1964 has
helped our PPS students. As you set your budgets for the coming year, please think of the Clothing
Center. At one time or another, every Portland school has had students use our service – and we turn
no student away. Any amount is welcome; none is too small! Personal monetary donations are also
welcome and are fully tax deductible (a receipt will be sent to any donor), so please consider the PTA
Clothing Center when giving. If your school missed giving last year, please consider doubling up this
year. We want to be able to assist all the students that come to receive clothing and shoes.

Finally, please remember that the Clothing Center staff is all volunteers – and that means you. Please
review the Clothing Center calendar and be sure you have arranged to have volunteers work on the
days your school has been assigned. Our students’ needs cannot be met if the volunteers are not there
to meet them! Your help is truly appreciated.

Portland Council PTA
Clothing Center Donation Form

Date Amount of Donation

Name of PTA/PTSA Unit
Please Print

School Address School Telephone

Name of Treasurer Telephone
Please Print

Name of President Telephone
Please Print

Make checks payable to Portland Council PTA Clothing Center
MAIL TO: Jackee Duvall, Portland Council PTA Treasurer

PO Box 42104 Portland, OR 97242


